
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: November 2, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: 1301 North Lombard Road (Grant Property) – Vacation of Lombard Road 

Public Right-of-Way – Scrivener’s Error 
   

  

As part of the development agreement for the Grant Property at 1301 North Lombard Road, the 

Village agreed to vacate portions of the Lombard Road public right-of-way.  Ordinance 5759 

which adopted by the Village Board on November 3, 2005 approved the vacation of the right-of-

way.  However, that Ordinance contained a scrivener’s error pertaining to the property 

identification number that shall each acquire title to the entire vacated right-of-way described in 

the Ortdinance.   

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Attached is a copy of the original Ordinance and an Ordinance correcting the error for Village 

Board approval.  Staff also requests a waiver of first reading of the Ordinance. 
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